Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting 24Mar2019

The meeting was held on Sunday March 24th at 1 pm at Merit Construction located at 5441 - 212th Street West in
Farmington MN -(NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob Road). Our meetings are held in the building just west of the Merit
Building, the Cowan Bldg. Go around to the west side(Pilot Knob Rd side).

Meeting to Order - Doug Bruns

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - Your 2019 dues are due anytime now. Several haven’t renewed their mem-
bership yet. Thanks to all of you that have renewed.

Treasurers Report - Paul Michels - $25 - 2019 dues can now be paid. You can go online to Join or Renew at
ehridersclub.com and use PayPal to pay your dues. Or, you can send your dues to Paul Michels, PCRC Treasurer,
41627 Ottawa Road, St Peter MN 56082.

Old Business: Our Annual Holliday Luncheon was a success. All in attendance were members!
New Business:
- As Paul Michels was the only candidate he was elected with a motion from the floor.

- Planning continues for the 2019 - 20th Annual PCRC Rally which will be held July 10-14, 2019. - We will be basing
our Rally this year at the Country Lodge Inn - 525 Main Ave N - Harmony MN 55939 - 507-886-2515. Rooms
have been blocked and will be held until June 9th. Mention “Pioneer Chapter Riders Club” when making your
reservations. Wed and Thur are $89 + tax and Fri and Sat are $119 + tax. So, add the dates, July 10-14, to your
calendar, plan on joining us, and make your reservations as soon as possible. We continued discussion about
specifics for the Rally being it is the 20th Annual PCRC Rally and the 20th year of our Super Xs. Jim Rendahl, orig-
inally from that area, is working on setting up rides for the Rally. We decided on what the Rally t-shirt will look like
and now we will be looking at vendors to print them.

Discussion but no changes - We are planning to have get togethers during the 2019 Sturgis Week to celebrate 20
Years for our Super X motorcycles. Things mentioned for Sturgis week include meeting Tue Aug 6th with a ride to
Wy’s Casino in Central City and on Wed Aug 7th meet and ride as a group thru Sturgis Main Street. Specific Times
and meeting locations need to be determined. A group of us will be leaving Friday AM Aug 2nd early headed to
Pierre SD staying at the Super 8 that evening and then into Sturgis on Saturday Aug 3rd. While at the Rally we will
be staying at Crow Peak Lodge in Spearfish SD.

- Incorporation as Non-Profit needs further work - Doug Bruns needs to follow up on the IRS Forms we filed for non-
profit status.

- Areminder that our meetings will be held on the second Sunday of the month rather than the fourth Sun-
day starting in April.

Next Meeting - The next meeting will be held on Sunday April 14th at 1 pm at Merit Construction located at 5441 -
212th Street West in Farmington MN -(NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob Road). Our meetings are held in the build-
ing just west of the Merit Building, the Cowan Bldg. Go around to the west side(Pilot Knob Rd side). We look for-

ward to seeing you there.

Chuck Barsness
PCRC Secretary
twin@ .
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